
 

Kirkton Public School P&C News 
 

 

Next meeting: Wednesday 13th May.  
All welcome. 

 

We hope that you are all 
safe and well after our 
recent wet and windy 
weather. 
 

 
Term 1 Wrap up 
Easter Raffle  
Thank you to everyone that contributed to our Easter Raffle 
prizes. There were over 20 prizes and the winnings were spread 
across many families. We hope you all had a lovely Easter and 
holiday break. 

Election Day Raffle   
1st –   Mrs Dyball 
2nd –  J. Brown 
3rd -  J. Spellman 

 
Canteen  
Canteen will return to FRIDAY’S this term, 
beginning tomorrow, 24th May. 
Watch out for a new menu going home 
today. 

 

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

24th April 
Canteen 

 
1st May 
Canteen 
 
8th May 
Mother’s Day Stall 
 
8th May 
Canteen 
 
15th May 
Canteen 

 
13th May 
P&C Meeting 
 
10th June 
P&C Meeting 

 

Minutes and 
Agenda 
P&C minutes can be found 
on the school website. 
  
Agenda items can be 
placed in the P&C box in 
the office or alternatively 
emailed to: 
carmo2228@yahoo.com.au  
 
The agenda will go home in 
the newsletter prior to 
each meeting. 
 
 

 



Mother’s Day Stall 
Will be held on Friday 8th May. 
Students will be invited to purchase gifts of $2, $3 
or $5. 
Students will visit the stall on Friday morning in 
Year groups (order randomly drawn from a hat). 
On their first visit they will be able to purchase 
one gift (their first preference) and once 
everyone has made one selection students will be 
invited to return and purchase another gift (only if 
they would like to). Students may like to purchase 
for mum, nan, grandma…. 
Students participating in Cattle Judging on Friday 
will be able to make their purchases on Thursday 
afternoon. 
We invite our families to drop in donations to the 
school of gifts for the stall. Your help is much 
appreciated as this gives our students a broad 
selection of gifts to choose from. Gifts need to be 
dropped  in at the office by Wednesday 6th May, 
so that they can be wrapped and the stall set up 
by Thursday afternoon. Thank you.  
 

 

 
Can Recycling  

Don’t forget you can drop your cans off at school in the bins 
provided for recycling. 

 


